
 

 

 

 

19th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The Big Battery Hunt 

As part of our Eco Schools’ activities we are taking part in the Big Battery Hunt. 

We are encouraging families to collect old used batteries in order to recycle them. Once you 

have a collection of used batteries, please drop these off at your local recycling centre by 

Wednesday 5th June. 

You are able to recycle the following batteries: AAA, AA, C and D batteries.  Please do not 

send in any leaking batteries, please take the batteries to the recycling centre and not 

bring them to school. Thank you 

Please see attached a link to find your nearest recycling centre 

https://www.duracell.co.uk/sustainability/#recycle-map 

As part of the Big Battery Hunt school is required to record a total number of batteries that 

families and staff from Freshfield Nursery School have collected and recycled. Our deadline 

date is Wednesday 5th June. 

Please complete the online form on your Parentmail account to let us know how many 

batteries you recycle by Wednesday 5th June. We look forward to being informed the 

number of batteries each family has managed to recycle. 

If you take part, please take photographs and share these with us on Tapestry, we will use 

these as part of our evidence for our Eco Schools award. 

We have been asked to remind parents that button cell batteries present a 

choking/ingestion hazard.  These types of batteries are not included in the scheme. 

Thank you in anticipation for your support in relation to our Eco Schools’ activities. 

Happy recycling. 

 

Kind regards 

E A Richardson 

 Liz Richardson 

Headteacher 

https://www.duracell.co.uk/sustainability/#recycle-map

